
The EB Games NZ head office is moving! 

We’ve grown out of our current pad, so we’re packing up and moving to a bigger and better 

location.  

Here’s the important info you need to know  - 

- We are unable to ship orders from Tuesday August 18th to Monday September 7th. 

- You can still make online orders and preorders in this time!

- Online orders will start shipping September 7, and should all be out the door by 
September 1o.

- Online preorders will be processed as normal when the game releases. 

If you have any questions on your order please do contact us on 0800 EBGAMES (324-2637) and our 

friendly staff of ninjas and pirates will gladly help out. 

Thanks. 

Shane // mantis 


